ITEM 17 SUPPLEMENTARY
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 46
COUNCIL MEETING July 5/76

Re: COUNCIL INQUIRY

BUILDING DEPARTMENT REPORT - ITEM 2, MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 44, JUNE 28, 1976

When Item 2, Manager's Report No. 44 was considered by the Council on June 28, 1976, information was requested as to the content of the "new work" item of \$6,100,000. The Chief Building Inspector advises that this item refers to the following work to be undertaken by Cana Construction Co. Ltd. at the Burnaby General Hospital, 3880 Ingleton Avenue:

Building Permit Value

Permit for structural roof and enclsoing walls for nursing tower:

\$2,192,000

Roof and enclosing walls for support facilities building:

3,811,000

Roof and enclosing walls for cafeteria addition:

97,000

\$6,100,000

At the same time, an inquiry was raised as to what permits Chevron had taken out for its modernization and expansion program. In this respect, the Chief Building Inspector advises that the following permits have been issued this year:

January 26, 1976 - Temporary building permit for a Pole type storage shelter for stroage of project construction materials only (Extension of permit):

\$ 500

February 24, 1976 - 12x64 warehouse lean to addition for Stanovan.
Addition on south side of existing warehouse:

500

June 14, 1976 - Interior alterations to lower floor of Terminal Office building for locker, washroom, furnace rooms:

24,000

\$25,000

\* \* \* \* \*